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1st Bronwyn Figurski, MacKenzie Smith, Justine 
Jorgensen 2nd Tova Berg, Haley Sorestad, Haley 
Clarke, Jasmine Romanchuk 3rd Kelsey Silvester, Brita 
Pederson, Victoria Skelton, Hanna Haugen, Shelby 
Dushanek 4th Jordan Illsley, Olivia Wight, Julia Fonseca, 
Emily Codling, Pavlo Hordenko 5th Paul Holck, Knut 
Lokken, Latham Hamlin, Stephen Kemp

Graduation 2015
1 Corinthians 2:9 “No eye has seen, no ear has heard, 
and no mind has imagined what God has prepared for 
those who love him.” This May, LCBI celebrated Grad 
2015 with 21 graduates, six young men and fifteen 
young women. Latham Hamlin and Tova Berg were 
voted to the roles of class presidents and led the class 
as they prepared for grad weekend. Justine Jorgensen 
took on the role of valedictorian delivering her address 
Sunday afternoon. 

It was a fun filled weekend as we laughed, cried, 
and made countless memories together. A few of 
our favorite memories from the weekend were when 
we handed Mother’s Day roses to our lovely moms, 
danced our hearts out in the grand march. The many 
toasts and speeches that were given, the great 
talent show our class put on, relaxing and hanging 
out together at our grad barbeque before the crazy 
weekend started stand out as well. The touching 
memories that our classmates shared with their parents 
and family members. We almost had to spend our 
grad weekend in a power outage, but thankfully the 
power came back on just in time. We had an amazing 
weekend and would like to thank everyone who came 
out and celebrated this special milestone with us.



Daughters and Sons of LCBI … Greetings!

Janet and I have been welcomed so warmly, it is hard not to just bask. 
LCBI has not changed its environment of caring and heart-felt energy, 
ensuring our students receive the best we can offer in everything we 
do. As a former student, I recognize that dorm staff, teachers, and LCBI 
parents have cared for me and my main purpose is to return that care.

I believe, as resurrection people, Christ calls us to this purpose; that 
we not mistake our best intentions for the gospel but share the Gospel 
as the announcement of our individual and corporate redemption and 
resurrection. We can hold high regard for excellence in all we do and we 
should … yet the bottom line, for all staff and students, is to know they 
are loved by God and by each other.

In order for our students to grow into renaissance people; growing 
and maturing in faith, achieving high academics, participating in 
performance sport, participating in expressive arts, and witnessing 
through a comprehensive worldview, we need to sustain our secure 
emotional, physical, and mental environment. Today’s generations look 
for the security of community to live and then seek work and school in 
the place they chose to be. More than ever, LCBI, our home away from 
home, needs to be the community where we are not afraid to make 
mistakes, challenge the future and grow in love with our Lord.

I believe in challenging every student to be a Christ-sharing leader of 
the modern economy; through every class we teach, every function we 
hold and every word we speak.

Daughters and Sons of LCBI … be vigilant and vigorous in your prayers 
and support.

Wayne

Bye Bye Birdie
The Spring Musical, Bye Bye Birdie,  
took place at the end of May. With 
nearly half of the student body 
participating in the show, it was 
quite the event. It was a very fun 
show to watch with catchy tunes 
that left the entire crowd humming 
as they left the theatre. 

Receiving the Beacon
Starting in September of 2015, 
LCBI will begin the process of 
reformatting the Beacon. 

We continue to work towards 
effectively stewarding the 
resources of both the school 
and of the earth. We strongly 
encourage you to sign up to 
receive the Beacon by email. 
Not only does this get the news 
into your hands sooner, it saves 
the cost of printing and postage. 
Please ensure that the office 
has an up to date email address 
for your family and sign up to 
receive the Beacon by email! 
Contact Darci - office@lcbi.sk.ca. 



   HOMECOMING 2015
 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2015
7:00-9:00pm  Registration with ‘Meet and Greet’ Coffeehouse with coffee and 
   goodies at Bethlehem Lutheran Church Hall.
 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2015
8:00-9:00am  Continental Breakfast
9:00-10:00am Registration continues in Study Hall 
10:00-11:00am Chapel Service – Led by the 40 year class & Alumni Business 
   Meeting at Bethlehem Lutheran Church
11:00am-4:30pm Volleyball Tournament 
12:00 noon  Lunch
12:00-4:30pm Honored Classes meet for lunch and visiting in designated rooms.
1:00-7:00pm  ‘Quilt’ Silent Auction
2:30pm  Special Activity for the young and young at heart!
3:30-4:30pm  Open dorms
4:30pm  Alumni Choir Rehearsal in the Chapel
5:30pm  Buffet Supper – Cafeteria
7:00pm  Evening Program including the LCBI concert choir, Honored
   Classes and Guest performances. 
8:30pm  Coffee and “Mile-Long Cookie Purchase” (see Website for details)

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2015
8:00-9:00am  Continental Breakfast
9:00-9:45am  Bible Study in the Chapel
10:00am  Alumni Choir Rehearsal in the gym
11:00am  Worship Service led by the 25 year class
12 Noon  Buffet Lunch in cafeteria

    ----------Meal Prices----------
  Breakfasts     Complimentary
  Saturday lunch    $7.00/person    $20.00/family
  Saturday supper    $12.00/person    $35.00/family
  Sunday lunch    $12.00/person    $35.00/family

 Online registration: lcbi2015.eventbrite.ca

Calling all LCBI Alumni: 

Come join us for Homecoming 
2015 this October 16-18! 

Special invitations go to the 
Honoured Classes from 2010 (5 
year Grads) right up to grads from 
1945, celebrating their 70th year!

Preregistration:  
We encourage you to register on 
the LCBI website under the Alumni 
tab.

Note that meal tickets can be pre 
ordered and paid for on arrival.

Saturday Chapel:  
Now led by the 40-year Class. The 
Sunday service continues to be 
lead by the 25-year class.

Weekend Alumni Fundraisers: 
Silent Auction of Quilts all day 
Saturday -and- a ‘Mile long 
Cookie Sale’ following the evening 
Program. (Donations of quilts and 
cookies gratefully received!)

Saturday Evening Program: 
Guest Alumni presenters and 
performers will be featured along 
with recognition of the Honoured 
Classes. Coffee and goodies 
follow the program in the gym.

Check out the full schedule and 
make it a weekend to celebrate 
our wonderful school!

October 16-18, 2015

Bring your campers!
We know that accommodations at 
homecoming can be challenging. 
If you would like to bring a trailer 
and camp at LCBI for Homecom-
ing weekend, please contact Darci: 
office@lcbi.sk.ca. 
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Update from the Fund 
Development Committee
The Friends of LCBI Art Show and 
Sale, April 17 and 18 was a great 
success!  Six artists were featured:  
Kathryn Gorectke, Kevin Hastings, 
Jordan Miller, Dale Hicks, Holly 
Dyrland, and Lynne Hermanson.  It 
was a successful weekend with a 
variety of art forms for the guests 
to enjoy, a time for reconnecting 
with LCBI alumni and exposing 
the school to some new patrons.  
About $3600 was raised for LCBI 
through door fees, a silent auction 
and donations.  We look forward 
to hosting another art event in the 
future.

Coming this fall, another great 
fundraising event, Running With 
the Herd Fun Run.  Join us to run 
or walk 1km, 2km or 5km along the 
beautiful South Saskatchewan river 
in Outlook.

LCBI Athletes at Provincial Track and Field
Again this year, LCBI was able to send 7 athletes to Track and Field 
Provincials. This was the second largest team in the West Central 
Division which has some schools considerably larger than LCBI. We want 
to congratulate all of the athletes for making it to provincials with special 
recognition to Justine Jorgensen. Justine won silver in the long jump, 
only 1cm off the gold medal jump, and bronze in the 4x100m relay 
where she competed with other athletes from the West Central Division. 

Other athletes to advance to provincials were: Knut Lokken, Josh Bowey, 
Emily Downey, Sarah Hicks Colby Haugen, and Maia Jorgensen. Thanks 
to the hard work of coaches Jesse Sorenson, Rick Delainey and BA 
(Bryan Akre). 

Educational Trip to Europe
In mid May, Mr. Delainey and 
Mrs. Linsley led a trip of students 
and alumni to Germany, Holland, 
Belgium and France in the middle 
of May. The trip was developed 
around the premise of Canada 
and its participation in the two 
world wars; however, the group 
did get exposure to other periods 
like the French Revolution while in 
Paris and the Cold War in Berlin. 
While each member of the tour 
team took something different 
from the trip, everyone was quite 
affected by both the visit to the 
Sachsenhausen concentration 
camp and the trip to Anne Frank’s 
house  in Amsterdam. 

How to Donate
By cheque - payable to LCBI

By credit card - we accept Visa 
and MasterCard. Call Carla 
Chabot 306-867-8971 ext 106.

Through CANADA HELPS - visit 
our website www.lcbi.sk.ca and 
click the “Donate Now” button 
in the upper left corner of the 
home page. 

Certified Automated Funds 
Transfer (CAFT) - find the form 
on our website or call Darci 306-
867-8971 ext 100

Note: Donations made by Credit 
card or through CANADA HELPS 
are subject to a service charge 
up to 3.9%. 100% of donations 
made by cheque or CAFT go to 
support LCBI.

Thank you for your support! Your 
generosity allows the continued 

work of LCBI High School!

Stay Connected

@LCBINews

LCBI High School

LCBIHighSchool

Stay up to date on current and 
upcoming events at  

www.lcbi.sk.ca.

If you are still receiving a paper 
copy of the Beacon and would 

like to sign up for a digital 
copy, email Darci, 
office@lcbi.sk.ca


